
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attachment 5 
Email 5-6-2015, 3:31PM 



From: Brian L. Howes [mailto:bhowes@umassd.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 3:31 PM 
To: John Hall 
Subject: Fwd: EPA Sentinel Approach 
 
John, 
  
this is what I sent. 
  
best, brian 

 
From: "Brian L. Howes" <bhowes@umassd.edu> 
To: JFederico@BETA-Inc.com 
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2015 3:30:33 PM 
Subject: Re: EPA Sentinel Approach 

Mr. Federico, 

  

Attached is a letter denoting a few key comments on the Taunton River as relates to the selection 
of the sentinel station and the Massachusetts Estuaries Project. 

  

I submit the letter for the purposes of clarification and accuracy. 

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

  

Best, Brian Howes 

Professor SMAST-UMass Dartmouth 

Technical Director Massachusetts Estuaries Project. 

508-326-0912  
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